
About the database

On 5 March 2009, the Deputy Secretary-General 
of the United Nations, Dr. Asha-Rose Migiro, 
launched the Secretary-General’s database on 
violence against women.

The database was developed in response to United 
Nations General Assembly resolution 61/143 
which called for an intensification of efforts to 
eliminate all forms of violence against women, 
and requested the Secretary-General to create a 
coordinated database on violence against women.

It is designed to:
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women

www.un.org/esa/vawdatabase

Updating of the database

The database will be updated on an ongoing 
basis. To ensure that the information provided 
in the database is as comprehensive, up-to-date 
and accurate as possible, Member States are 
encouraged to:

submit new information to the secre-
tariat as it becomes available, including: 

		  details of new measures undertaken; and  	

		  the full text of laws, policies, and other 	
		  documents; and  

identify a focal point responsible for commu-
nicating with the secretariat on any matters 
related to the database  

The secretariat will also continue to use the other 
sources of information listed in this brochure to 
update the database.

Contact information

The United Nations Division for the 
Advancement of Women/Department of 
Economic and Social Affairs (DAW/DESA) 
functions as the secretariat of the database.

DAW/DESA may be contacted at:
Address:
2 UN Plaza,
DC2-12th Floor,
New York, NY 10017, USA 
Fax: +1-212-963-3463  

Member States wishing to update information 
in the database, and those with queries, should 
send an email to: vawdatabase@un.org. 

About DAW/DESA

The Division for the Advancement of Women 
in the Department of Economic and Social 
Affairs (DAW/DESA) supports the work of 
the Commission on the Status of Women, the 
Economic and Social Council and the General 
Assembly of the United Nations on gender equal-
ity and the empowerment of women. 

DAW/DESA was responsible for the preparation 
of the Secretary-General’s in-depth study on vio-
lence against women (2006), and now supports the 
follow-up to the study, including work mandated 
by General Assembly resolutions 61/143, 62/133 
and 63/155. 


